13*" November 2015

This week we have been learning about the festival of light
'Diwali’. We enjoyed watching a short video about how families
prepare and celebrate Diwali and our activities were based
around this. We used clay to make colourful diva lamps,

designed our own mehndi patterns, and listened to a traditional
story about a Prince and Princess, Rama and Sita.

Our new areas in Nursery have been popular with children choosing to spend
their 'busy time' in the water area making potions, writing and posting letters in
the Post Office and re telling favourite stories using our story sacks. We also
enjoyed our singing and dancing session in our Infant Hall.

We have had some windy days this week during outdoor play. The windy day
activity box was enjoyed, with us using the ribbons and wands watching them
blowing around.

Children in Need. All the children looked great in
? their dressing up outfits! Check our school website to

see our class photograph.

Mrs Davies is pleased our attendance is improving so
let's keep this up as we don't want children missing out on the exciting learning
opportunities in Nursery!

We hope you have a lovely weekend
The Nursery Team
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